It saddens me to know when | communicated with my "elected" representatives that they did not represent my values or inform me
of the values he/she responded to me with. Instead, | got their opinions which do not represent us all. This bill is not a priority for
our State. Most of the people in our state support the current status quo and do not want this bill to be passed. Only the private
market place know how to best create opportunities for low income buyers and homeowners best. Please do not offend the majority
of homeowners in our state by altering this deduction in any way.

Respectfully,

Dustin Miller
5th Generation Oregonian



